
The Shawnee Police Department is proud to offer

Basic Police Supervision taught by the Institute for

Law Enforcement Administration. ILEA is located in

the Dallas metroplex and is one of the premier 

learning centers for law enforcement executives, 

managers and supervisors.

COURSE OVERVIEW

Transitioning from line officer to supervisor can be a

difficult challenge. This course will provide the skills

necessary to begin your leadership career with 

confidence and accept the demands of effectively

leading your team.

TOPICS

w Leadership 101: Principles Learned from the United
States Army

w Leadership Styles and Communication

w Employee Coaching

w Sexual Harassment: Prevention and the Law

w Ethical Leadership and Diversity

w Case Law Update and Supervisory Negligence

WHO SHOULD ATTEND?

Newly promoted and soon-to-be promoted sworn and

non-sworn members of the law enforcement 

community. Existing supervisors can benefit from this

educational experience as well.

INSTRUCTORS

Roy E. Alston, Ph.D.

Lieutenant, Dallas Police Department

T. Neil Moore, Ed.D.

Director, Institute for Law Enforcement Administration 

Gregory Smith, M.A.

Associate Director, Institute for Law Enforcement 

Administration

Warren Spencer, Esq.

Attorney at Law, Maris & Lanier, Dallas, TX

*Instructors may vary due to availability

DATE, LOCATION AND HOURS

July 21-25, 2014

Gordon Cooper Technology Center

Skylab 2

One John C. Burton Blvd / Shawnee, OK 74804

8:30am to 4:30pm M-F

TUITION / REGISTRATION

$750 

For additional course and registration details:

www.theilea.org

HOTEL 

Holiday Inn Express / 4909 N. Union Ave / Shawnee

405.275.8880 / Ask for the government rate

Comfort Inn & Suites / 5400 Enterprise Ct / Shawnee

405.273.8667 / Ask for the government rate

CLEET

Participants will receive 40 hrs of CLEET training.

(Satisfies supervisory training requirement)

Quality Supervisory Training... In Just One Week

“If you didn’t receive anything from this course then you didn’t want to. Best training as an officer ever!”

Lt. Michael Burnett, Seminole Police Department, OK

“I have taken this course with another agency and was very disappointed. I am extremely impressed 

and feel well prepared to conduct supervisory duties on the basic level.”

Officer Jamie Taylor, Tarrant County Hospital District Police Department, Fort Worth, TX

Gordon Cooper Technology Center

BASIC POLICE SUPERVISION


